
Dear Mr. Wiles: 

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas & Electric Co. Your 
comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission's review as it considers this matter. As you 
noted, the case number in this matter is 2009-00549 Please cite it in any future correspondence 
regarding this case so that your comments may be readily directed to the case file. 

Thank you again for your interest. 

A vtd yew Melvty hov 9 ch 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  
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From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Tuesday, March 02, 2010 7:27 PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: case #2009-00549 

From: clay[SMTP: REDACTED] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 02, 2010 7127141 PM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: case #2009-00549 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

Hello, 
I am concerned about a proposed rate hike by LGE 
on our gas and electric. A connection fee has been proposed regardless of the amount 
of gas or electricy used. I am against any increase in fees or rates period! The economy 
is down, and people are out of jobs. To suggest more costs by a monopoly like LGE is 
ludacris! Please oppose any increase in our monthly costs of utilities. The case number 
for this complaint is 2009-00549. 
Thank You 
George Wiles 


